
Dear HST Board of Directors, 

Thank you for sponsoring the HST Scholar Award. I am deeply honored and incredibly 
grateful to have been chosen as the recipient. Bromfield is so fortunate to have an 
organization like yours to support the district.

I have decided to attend Northeastern University next fall where I will be studying data 
science and public health. Your generous scholarship not only eases the financial burden 
of pursuing higher education but also serves as a constant reminder of the incredible 
opportunities that lie ahead. 

Please extend my heartfelt appreciation to the entire HST Board for their unwavering 
commitment to supporting students. I am so grateful that you have invested in my 
education.

With utmost appreciation,

Imogen Slavin


